

Halfpenny Lane J, I & N School

Halfpenny Lane
Pontefract
West Yorkshire
WF8 4BW
T: 01977 703270
W: halfpenny.patrust.org.uk
E: admin@halfpenny.patrust.org.uk

6th March 2020

Dear Parents/Carers

Library Visit

As part of our topic on 'Traditional Tales' we have arranged to take the children on a visit to Pontefract Library. At the Library we will listen to stories, look at books and take part in a workshop linked to our topic.

The visit will take place on Tuesday 31st March. Both classes will walk into town and return during school time. Class RB will visit during the morning session and class RBM will visit during the afternoon session.

Both classes will be accompanied by members of staff from school.

On the day of your child's visit, please ensure that your child is wearing sensible shoes and a coat. Please see your child's class teacher if you have any questions, or you do not wish your child to take part in this activity.

Thank you,

Reception Staff